
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Reception Mother’s Day Workshop 
 

Dear Parents, 

On Friday 28th March 2025. We will be holding Mother’s Day Workshops for our 
Reception children. 

Each child’s mother or grandmother are invited to attend and take part in craft activities 
that have been carefully planned by our teachers.  

Reception 

Each class will be allocated a time slot for you to attend between the hours of 1:00 p.m. 
and 3:00 p.m. and you will be able to take the children home after the allocated time slot.  

Miss Brown’s Class: 1:00 – 1:40 

Miss Cooper’s Class: 1:40 – 2:20  

Mrs Edward’s Class: 2:20 – 3:00  

 

We hope you will be able to attend the event and look forward to seeing you then. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 A Edmunds 

Mr Aidan Edmunds 

Headteacher 
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